
 

 

 

 

Week ending 
15.03.19

Poppy, Bluebell an  
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have revised 'sh' for s  
and 'ch' for chop and 'th' f  
thin. We had a go at writi  

words and captions with 
these sounds in, and we ha  
been continuing to practis  

our tricky words. 

Next Week
We will be continuing our 
theme of 'To the Rescue  

focussing on the 
psotman/woman. We will b  

      

PSA 
EYFS Spring event on 

Monday 25th March after 
school. 

More information to follow 
soon.

Parents Evening 
A reminder that parents evening is 

on the 20th and 21st March. 
These appointments will be 10 

minutes long and will focus on your 
child's progress and targets for 

the next term. 


